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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 9:51 AM
To: 'Lawrence Heim'
Subject: RE: 

Good morning Mr. Heim, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Lawrence Heim [mailto:lawrenceheim@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 9:47 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject:  
 
My name is Lawrence J. Heim, 902 fairway Drive, Pensacola, FL. 32507...  Please DO NOT 
let Gulf Power increase the power rate( $ ) in Florida. People on fixed incomes are struggling 
now with the high prices Gulf Power charges. This pertains To docket #160186.  Again, 
PLEASE DO NOT ALLOW Gulf Power to increase the rates charged in 2017.  Thank 
You,  L.J.H. (lawrenceheim@yahoo.com) 
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